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Some edits. Good luck!!

scott
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On Feb 26, 2015, at 4:07 AM, Sameerkumar, CV (ICRISAT-IN) <C.Sameerkumar@cgiar.org> wrote:

Dear Rachit
The document is enclosed with my inputs.
Regards
Sameer
 
From: Saxena, Rachit (ICRISAT-IN) 
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 2:17 PM
To: 'sjackson@uga.edu'; Sameerkumar, CV (ICRISAT-IN); Pallavi Sinha (pallavibiotech@gmail.com); Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN)
Cc: Saxena, Rachit (ICRISAT-IN)
Subject: Pigeonpea proposal for USAID Initiative on Development of Linkages with CGIAR


 
Dear All,
You might have remembered that in consultation with you, we developed a draft of the proposal on epigenetics for understanding hybrid vigour in pigeonpea last year (2014).  Though we did not receive funds we started working in the proposed direction. Now we have received another small funding call under USAID Initiative on Development of Linkages with CGIAR. This is a small grant of US$ 28K. Good thing with this small grant is that we can ask this for ongoing projects as well. If we will be successful this grant can be used for analysis of the generated data or generation of additional data if required.

 
The deadline of submission is Feb 28, 2015. So I would like to request you to provide inputs on the attached proposal latest by tomorrow (Feb 27, 2015). 
 
Thanks a lot for your help.
 
Regards,
 
Rachit.
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